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PRESS RELEASE

The Governor of Arunachal Pradesh Shri JP Rajkhowa has conveyed his warm
greetings to people of the State and the Muslim community in India and all over the
world. He expressed hope that the festivity will further strengthen the cultural bonds
and usher-in peace and prosperity to all.

In his message on the occasion, the Governor said that Eid-ul-Fitr marks the
culmination of the period of fasting during the holy month of Ramzan which is a
month of blessings, forgiveness and doing and thinking all that is good for humanity
and discarding all evil thoughts and acts. The festival reminds us of our duties
towards the poor and downtrodden. It also kindles the need for charity and
generosity towards all.

May this auspicious day reinforce mutual trust and goodwill and instil in us a sense
of unity and pride in the composite culture of India, the Governor wished.
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